Happy spring to all of our lake neighbors!

The Crescent Lake Association (CLA) Board of Directors conducted its first “virtual meeting” using www.zoom.us on
April 30, 2020. With the current position that we all find ourselves, the Board elected to try the virtual meeting route as
opposed to meeting face-to-face at the Town Hall. Once we were all online, the meeting went well although the
meeting was rather lengthy as we had a number of topics to discuss. The minutes of this meeting will be available to you
soon on the CLA at website www.crescentlakewi.org

Future meeting dates was one of the topics on the agenda. The May 16, 2020 Member Meeting and breakfast at 9:00
AM has been cancelled. In its place, we are planning a virtual meeting using www.zoom.us If you wish to attend this
meeting, we are asking that you do the following:

1) Go the www.zoom.us website and sign up for free.

2) Send your name and email address to www.crescentlakeassociation.com prior to May 13, 2020. | will then
pass on that information to Alan Janssen who is hosting the meeting. He needs the information to register
you as meeting participant.

3) Once registered, you will receive a link via email for the meeting scheduled for May 16, 2020 at 9:00 AM.
You will need that link to attend the meeting so do not delete it.

4) At 9:00 on May 16, click on the link and you will join the meeting.

5) You have the option of using audio and video at the meeting. If you are planning on asking questions or
making comments at the meeting, you will need to have the audio turned on. The video option allows
others to see you at the meeting.

6) The meeting agenda will be sent out via email when it is finalized.

As you may have heard, the DNR has given us (CLA) their approval to treat up to 22 acres with the herbicide,
ProcellaCor. As you know, we treated approximately 15 acres last year with excellent results. The treatment this year
will be concentrated mostly in the area of Wausau Bay where the growth of Eurasian Water Milfoil (EWM) is very heavy.
Some other areas will be treated as well.More information will be presented at the May 16 virtual meeting.

Boat inspections are on hold until such time that the State gives us permission to begin. As of this writing, we do not
have a date when this will take place. BUT... you can begin shore monitoring. If you were a shore monitor last year,
please feel free to begin again this year. Remember to keep track of your hours and your mode while monitoring
(walking, canoe, kayak, motorized craft). If you wish to become a shore monitor, please contact Roger Shandley at
rogerandmary@charter.net .
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